

239 West 72nd Street Suite 2R New York, New York 10023 (212) 799-1982 • Fax (212) 721-9170 e-mail: oony@tiac.net

William R. Miller, President W. Loeber Landau, Vice President & Treasurer Neil P. Westreich, Secretary (Ms.) Alix Barthelmes, General Manager Yvonne Altmann, Director of Development

September 8, 2003

Yale Russian Chorus Alumni Gala 50th Anniversary Concert Woolsey Hall, Yale University New Haven, CT

Dear Colleagues,

I salute you on your 50th Anniversary!

For many years, the Yale Russian Chorus has been lending authenticity to our Carnegie Hall presentations of the great Russian operatic repertoire. You have been delightful colleagues and contributed greatly to our successes.

Thanks for always being my loyal Streltsi!

With affection,

Artistic Director

Opera Orchestra of New York